
PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

INFORMATIONAL MEETING
	 This is to notify you that Summit 
Carbon Solutions with a principal 
place of business of 1805 Collab-
oration Place Suite 1200, Ames, 
IA 50010, is proposing to build a 
new carbon capture and storage 
project in Hancock County, Iowa. 
The proposed project, Midwest 
Carbon Express, will capture car-
bon dioxide (CO2) emissions that 
otherwise would be emitted into the 
atmosphere from ethanol plants, 
compress the captured emissions, 
and transport it through a pipeline 
to North Dakota where it will be 
permanently and safely stored un-
derground in deep geologic storage 
locations. In addition to Hancock 
County, the proposed project will be 
located in 29 other Iowa counties 
plus communities in Minnesota, Ne-
braska, South Dakota and North Da-
kota and will be capable of capturing 
and safely storing up to 12 million 
tons of CO2 emissions every year.
	 A public informational meeting 
regarding Summit Carbon Solu-
tions’ proposed carbon capture and 
storage project will be held by the 
Iowa Utilities Board. At the meeting, 
additional details of the proposed 
project and information regarding 
the legal rights of affected landown-
ers will be presented. Time will also 
be given to address questions from 
attendees. Details of the public in-
formational meeting are as follows:
	 •	 When: September 28, 2021 at 
1:00 pm
	 •	 Where: Viaduct Center 255 US 
Hwy 69 S in Garner, IA 50438
	 Summit Carbon Solutions will 
be seeking permanent easements 
for its pipeline, as well as ease-
ments for temporary construction 
workspace and access easements. 

Below is a map showing the pro-
posed route in which potentially 
affected properties are located. The 
final alignment of the pipeline will 
be selected after negotiations with 
landowners are complete. Please 
join the informational meeting for 
additional details regarding the 
purpose, timing and routing of the 
proposed project. You have the 
right to be present at this informa-
tional meeting and to file objections 
with the Iowa Utilities Board if you 
so choose. Under Iowa law, Summit 
Carbon Solutions cannot negotiate 
with landowners before the public 
informational meeting.
	 If you are unable to attend this 
informational meeting, you may 
also attend one of the other meet-
ings scheduled to take place in 
September and October. A full list 
of meetings can be found online 
at www.SummitCarbonSolutions.
com. Persons with disabilities re-
quiring assistive services or devic-
es to observe or participate should 
contact the Iowa Utilities Board at 
(515) 725-7300 in advance of the 
scheduled date to request that ap-
propriate arrangements be made. 
Additionally, the Iowa Utilities Board 
will host a virtual meeting allowing 
individuals to attend and participate 
remotely. The virtual meeting will 
take place at 5:30 pm on October 
12, 2021. Information for register-
ing and attending the webinar will 
be available on the Iowa Utilities 
Board website, iub.iowa.gov, on 
the Hearing and Meeting Calen-
dar webpage. If you would like to 
learn more about Summit Carbon 
Solutions’ proposed carbon capture 
and storage project, please visit our 
website at www.SummitCarbonSo-
lutions.com or email us at InfoIA@
summitcarbon.com.

Published in The Leader on Wednesday, Sept. 8, 2021


